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In August 2019, we were contacted by Dr. John
Kartesz, concerning the article ‘Illinois Flora Up-
dates: New Distribution Records and Other Notewor-
thy Finds’ in Erigenia 27 (Fall 2018, pages 25-30). In
that article, it was stated “they (USDA Plants and
BONAP) have their limitations as they depend on ei-
ther published sources or reports provided by con-
tributors” (page 27). Dr. Kartesz commented that the
primary source of the distribution records in BONAP
(and USDA Plants) is through his detailed assess-

ment of published records and specimens from vir-
tually every major botanical institution across North
America; only a very small percentage are contributed
by others.

We apologize for any confusion or unintended of-
fense. For those who would like more information about
Dr. John Kartesz and the BONAP project, you can visit
the BONAP website: http://www.bonap.org/

Illinois Native Plant Society Flora Update Commit-
tee (email: eulaszek@illinois.edu)



